Request for Proposition
The Institut pour la Santé, la Population et Le Développement is looking for local companies to assist with event planning and logistic support for training sessions to be held at venues in Port au Prince and surrounding areas, and in Cap Haitian. The sessions will take place between June 24 and July 12, 2019. The number of participants anticipated per session is 35.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposition should include detail on the conference package per person (venue, meals, accommodation, IT equipment, transportation, printing of training materials, etc…). 
Interested parties are encouraged to submit their proposition electronically at ispd.haiti@gmail.com or send it at the following address: 
Building Hexagone 1st floor
Angle des Rues Clerveaux et Darguin
Petion Ville, Haiti HT6140

